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Section 1 – Summary and Recommendations 
 

 
This report provides an update against the implementation of the 
recommendations made in both the interim and final reports of the Scrutiny 
Review. 

 
Recommendations:  

i) That the report be noted; 
 
ii) That members highlight areas where they wish to maintain oversight 

and updates be channelled through the Chair’s briefings meetings on a 
six-monthly basis. 

 

 



Section 2 – Report 
 

Introduction 
The Sub-Committee on 2 February 2012 received a report summarising 
progress against the recommendations of the interim (phase 1) review report 
and on 24 July 2012 a further report dealt with progress in relation to the final 
(phase 2) review report.  
 
This report provides a further update against the outcomes of both phases of 
the Review at Appendices 1 and 2.  
 
This is the second report on each Phase and the recommendations have 
substantially been implemented. In a few cases progress has been affected 
by other developments or available resources. If Members wish to highlight 
particular areas for further monitoring, it may be convenient to provide 
updates via the Chair’s briefing meetings on a six-monthly basis. 
 

Financial Implications 
None arising from this report. 
 

Performance Issues 
This report is concerned with performance issues. 
 

Environmental Impact 
Not applicable to this report. 
 

Risk Management Implications 
None arising from this report. 

    

Equalities implications 
Not applicable to this report. 
 

Corporate Priorities 
The review and hence this report deal with performance information about 
service delivery across all Council Priorities. 
 

Section 3 - Statutory Officer Clearance 
Not required for this report. 
 

Section 4 - Contact Details and Background 

Papers 
 

Contact:  Martin Randall, Senior Professional, Corporate Performance and 

Planning, 020 8424 1815 
 

Background Papers:  Reports to Performance & Finance Sub-

Committee, 2 February 2012 and 24 July 2012, available at: 
https://www.harrow.gov.uk/www2/ieListMeetings.aspx?XXR=0&Year=2012&C
Id=817 


